
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Department/Ministry Name]  

[Government Office Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

Subject: Urgent Attention Required for Bhopal Gas Tragedy Remembrance and 

Action  

I am writing to you as a concerned citizen regarding the ongoing impact 

of the Bhopal gas tragedy that occurred on December 3, 1984. Despite the 

passage of nearly four decades, the survivors and their families continue 

to face severe health issues and socio-economic challenges.  

It is imperative that the government takes definitive steps to ensure 

that the affected communities receive adequate healthcare, compensation, 

and support for rebuilding their lives. Moreover, a comprehensive review 

of safety regulations in chemical industries across the country is 

necessary to prevent similar tragedies in the future.  

I urge you to prioritize this issue and implement measures that honor the 

memory of the victims and support the survivors.  

Thank you for your attention to this critical matter.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Contact Information] 


